
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13th September 2023 
CSh/SSn 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 11 EXAM INFORMATION EVENING 
 
I am writing to invite you to attend the Year 11 Exam Information Evening, which will take 
place on Thursday 21st September at 4.30pm. 
 
On the evening you will receive information about the academic year including: 
 
- Period 1 outline: including GCSE mindset & intervention sessions 
- After school revision 
- Masterclass sessions  
- Revision techniques  
- Arrangements for mock examinations 
- Arrangements for the GCSE summer examinations 
- Sixth Form options and application process 
 
On the evening you will also receive an information pack detailing information to support 
your child throughout Year 11.  
 
I would urge you, if possible, to attend this evening as it will contain important information 
regarding your child’s examinations. Please can you complete the reply slip on the form 
below to confirm your attendance.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Cristina Shirley 
Director of Science 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
REPLY SLIP FOR YEAR 11 EXAM INFORMATION EVENING 
 
This slip should be returned to Dr Shirley by the 19th September 2023  
 
I confirm that I / we* will be attending the Year 11 Exam Information evening on  
Thursday 21st September (*delete as appropriate). 
 
Student’s name  

  
Form  

 
 
 
Signed  ____ Date  ___ 
 

 

 


